
let’s catch up

we’ve missed you!
Former Beginnings participants are invited back

 to the Arkansas Children’s Nutrition Center  to 
participate in a follow-up study at age 14. 

Contact us at 501-364-3309  or 
acncstudies@archildrens.org  to schedule your visit!

Monetary compensation provided to thank you 
for your time.
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